
Veneta Elementary Communication With Families 

Text Messages on Remind  
 
 

VES regularly sends out text messages to 
inform parents about special events and 
happenings.  To get text messages: 
K-1 families: text @vesk1 to 81010 
2-3 families: text @ves23 to 81010 
4-5 families: text @ves45 to 81010  

Website/Email Our website is filled with information 
about our school and is updated regularly 
with information about what is going on at 
school. When we post something to the 
website it automatically gets emailed to all 
parents. 
http://www.fernridge.k12.or.us/venetaele/ 

School Newsletter We have a monthly school newsletter that 
goes home with students. A copy of the 
school newsletter is also available on our 
website and in the front office. 

Reader Board Check out our reader board for reminders 
about important events like Open House. 

Auto-Dialer The school district has an automatic phone 
dialing system that is used to communicate 
with families. It will call the number listed 
as your child’s home number. 

Classroom Communications Teachers communicate with families on a 
regular basis. Some do this through a 
classroom newsletter, some through email, 
and some through a classroom text 
message list. Contact your child’s teacher 
directly for more information. 

PALS Facebook Page Our parent group PALS (Parent Action 
League for Students) has a Facebook Page. 
They post information from the school as 
well as information about PALS events. Just 
search Veneta PALS to find it. 

PALS Website Our parent group has a website that 
explains who they are, what they do, and 
how you can get involved. Visit 
venetapals.org and check it out! 

Don’t forget to check out our Family/Student Handbook online at the Veneta Elementary 
website for in-depth information about school practices and procedures. 
 


